
NEWSLETTER REGARDING  
TTRA EVENTS 2019 

Today we were contacted by the PLA to advise us that 
we might have ‘difficulty’ with the date for next years 
(2019) Tudor Pull, as the Vesta Veterans Head of the 
River Races are on the same day, and most importantly, 
the river will be closed to all traffic between 12:30 - 16:00 
from Kew Bridge to Fulham Rail Bridge. 

This happens to be the precise times and places that we 
must be to utilise the tide and to accommodate the 
delivery of the Stela to the Tower of London before they 
close for the day. 

We have no option but to cancel the event for that day.  
We are now working to find another date in April or May, 
2019 as the other weekends in March ALL also have 
Heads of the River Races that are likely to affect us. 

Watch this space for notification of the new date. 

Roger Gould 
Secretary for the TTRA.


